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EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Kerr McGee - Stenzel 1-31 No Further Action (Project 8258, Weld County)
1 message

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Fri, May 30, 2014 at 1:28 PM
To: Paul Schneider <Paul.Schneider@anadarko.com>
Cc: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>, Katrina Andrus - DNR
<katrina.andrus@state.co.us>, "Axelson, John" <john.axelson@state.co.us>

Paul,

COGCC has reviewed the Form 27 Site Investigation and Remediation Workplan, and the Form 4 Sundry Notice
submitted by Kerr McGee Oil & Gas Onshore for the Stenzel 1-13 location (Remediation Project 8258 / Facility
ID 435348).  Based on the information presented, it appears that no further action is necessary at this time, and
COGCC approves the closure request.  However, should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant
concentrations in soil exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be significantly impacted, then
further investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the site.  The Spill report #2146353 and
Remediation Project #8258 have been changed to resolved status in the Colorado Oil & Gas Information System.
 

Please contact me with any questions regarding this project.

Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.

Environmental Protection Spec ialist, Northeast Colorado
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